
 
 

NAHMA Stands for the Fair Treatment and Justice for All People of Color 
 

Alexandria, Va., June 8, 2020 ― During this solemn week as George Floyd is laid to rest, we at the 
National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) extend our deepest sympathies to Mr. 
Floyd’s family and loved ones on their profound loss at the hands of hatred, cruelty, injustice and racism. 
We also extend our deepest sympathies to the families of Ahmaud Arbery, Breonna Taylor and the too 
many others who have also lost their loved ones to these pernicious forces. What will not be laid to rest 
is all the good, kindness and love that Mr. Floyd stood for, and the spirit that has been ignited these past 
days that racism of any kind—overt, subtle, systemic and beyond—will not be tolerated anywhere, by 
anyone. Period. We must all stand up for fair treatment and justice for all people of color in all that we 
say and do, because Black Lives Matter. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
strategic relations between government and industry. NAHMA’s membership represents 75% of the 
affordable housing industry, and includes its most distinguished multifamily owners and management 
companies. Visit www.nahma.org for more information. 
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